
    

 
Tuesday, November 13, 2012 
 
NEIGHBORS PAGE ~ VALLEY SNAPSHOT  
 
Lewis Center receives funds from Emick Foundation  
 
FROM STAFF REPORTS  
   APPLE VALLEY • In November, the Curt Emick Foundation recently donated funds to the Lewis Center’s 
non-profit foundation for its educational programs and outreach. On Sept. 14, the Emick Foundation held a 
sneak preview reception fundraiser the day before the Lewis Center’s Festival of the Arts was to take place. 
Guests enjoyed viewing the art, which was available for purchase, by students and adults from all over the 
Victor Valley that was entered into the festival. Next year’s reception will be Sept.13, 2013. For more  

information, call Cheryl Thompson at (760) 946-5414, Ext. 202 or email cthompson@lcer.org  .  
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   PROMOTING EDUCATION: From left: Val Emick, Donna Siegel, Curt Emick handing donation check to 
Rick Piercy, Bud Biggs and Tony Penna, are all huge advocates of providing children with the best education 
possible.  
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